

2020-11-17 TWS Minutes

Zoom Bridge: <https://zoom.us/j/908826213> || Meeting ID: 908 826 213 || [Recording Repository](#)

Attendees & Representation

[Casey Cain](#) [DW Talton](#) [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) [Edward Ting](#) [Herakliusz Lipiec](#) [Marek Chwal](#) [Alexandre Levine](#)

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- We will start by mentioning the project's Antitrust Policy, which you can find linked from the LF and project websites. The policy is important where multiple companies, including potential industry competitors, are participating in meetings. Please review and if you have any questions, please contact your company legal counsel. Members of the LF may contact Andrew Updegrove at the firm Gesmer Updegrove LLP, which provides legal counsel to the LF.
 - [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items
- General Topics
 - Gerrit > Gerrit migration
 - Milestone Status Update
 - Documentation
- Any Other Topics

Minutes

Gerrit Migration status

- [DW Talton](#) There are no private repos that we need to worry about.
- Expected to be able to complete the migration in mid-December.

Release Status update

- [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) if we don't want to wait on the Juniper release and operate on the community timeline, is that reasonable to talk about?
 - [Marek Chwal](#) we tried to figure that out, but we haven't been able to come to a consensus.
 - [Prabhjot Singh Sethi](#) we should be able to release on the community schedule rather than the features. If features are not available then they could be possibly packaged as beta or not included until the next release.
 - [Marek Chwal](#) agreed. We need to verify the dependencies.

Action items

